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Dear Trinity North Learning Community, 
 
We hope that you are safe and healthy. It is hard to believe that it is May, and that we are now over a 
month into our online learning. We are exceptionally proud of each of our students for being resilient 
during this tough time. Please continue to encourage your child and his or her progress through the end of 
the school year. As a parent of two school-aged boys, my wife and I are both telecommuting and working 
with our boys on their schoolwork. While I recognize it is frustrating at times, the efforts that we make 
during this time will benefit your child when we return to school. Thank you for all you are doing to help. 
Please reach out to us with questions. 
 
YEAR-END CLOSEOUT UPDATES 
We are working with our Facilities Department to determine the most efficient and safest way of closing 
out classrooms for the year. This will include an opportunity for you to pick up any student-owned items 
(along with yearbooks) and return any school-owned items. More information to follow when we have a 
date and process confirmed. 
 
TRINITY NORTH IS HITTING THE STREETS! 
On Thursday, May 21, Trinity North teachers will be taking to the neighborhoods in a teacher parade! We 
will start at 1 PM. More information on the route will be posted to Twitter, Facebook, our website, and 
our AM announcements when we have it. 
 
DON’T FORGET TO READ! 
Our “Soak the Principal” reading challenge is still going on. We have read over 3,400 books of our 5,700 
book goal. Join us by encouraging your child to read and log books using the form on Google Classroom 
under “Principal’s Corner.” If we reach 5,700 books by May 20, we will hold a “Soak the Principal” live 
event on Twitter on May 22. Details to follow! 
 
TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
Please help me in thanking our dedicated Trinity North teachers during Teacher Appreciation Week, the 
week of May 4. We are so fortunate to have them in our community of learners!!! 
 
TEAMOLOGY UPDATES 

A new TEAMology lesson will be available in Google Classroom soon. While it is not a 
graded assignment, please encourage your child to check it out and complete the “homework” 
so that they are introduced to our final character, Lamar, who exemplifies leadership. 
 

  



UPCOMING DATES OF INTEREST 
• May 22—2-hour Early Release for Staff Development—While we will not be in the building, 

teachers will be involved in staff development in the afternoon, and they will not be reachable 
during this time. 

• May 25—NO SCHOOL—Memorial Day 
• June 10—Last Day of School 

 
As always, should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. Thank you for your ongoing 
support of your child’s education at Trinity North! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric J. Lauver 
Principal 


